
Peek at the Week 
Year 2 — 8th April 

Our Learning 

This week,  we have had our wonderful trip to Windsor 
Castle on Monday which was a fantastic opportunity 
to learn all about the castle’s history. In Maths, we 
were learning about equal parts and halves. In English, 
we have been planning and writing a recount of our 
trip to Windsor Castle. We have been focusing on writ-
ing in the past tense and using time adverbials to de-
scribe the order in which the  key events took place  
(First, Next, Then, Finally...etc). In RE, we have been 
learning to re-tell the Easter story and understand 
what Jesus’s resurrection means to Christians.  

After Easter,  in Maths we are going to be looking at 
fractions in more detail. We will be focusing on recog-
nising halves and thirds then we will be looking three 
quarters. It would be great if the children can continue 
to practise their 2,5 and 10 times table. Also, if they 
can go over their number bonds to 20 this will also 
help.  In  History, we are going to be learning about 
the significance of Grace Darling . In English, we will 
start to explore our new text ‘The Snail and the Whale’.  

 

The children had a fan-
tastic time at Windsor 
Castle this week and all 
behaved wonderfully. 
Thank you again, to all 
our parent helpers! 

 

 

Important Dates / Reminders 
The children need to aim to do 3 x 10 minutes 
sessions on Doodle Maths each week. Please 
email us if you are struggling with your child’s 
log in details.  

Children should complete one piece 
of homework each week from their 
Spring 2 Homework Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

PE kits are needed on a Wednesday. 

Please do look at our new Year Group page on 
the school website:  

Star of the week 

Hawking: Harsha  

Franklin: Natalie 

Newton: Evelyn 

 

Word of the week: Majestic  

Follow this link to find more super daily 
activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

 

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


